
NEW GENERAL FIELD NOTES EDITOR

E. Wayne Irvin will succeed David S. Lee as General Field Notes Editor for North
Carolina, effective with the Winter 1985 issue of The Chat. Dr. Irvin is a dentist by
profession, but he has wide experience as a nature photographer, taxidermist, and
ornithologist. Dr. Irvin is particularly interested in pelagic birds. His wife, Fran, is
Headquarters Secretary for Carolina Bird Club. Dr. Irvin's mailing address is in care of the
North Carolina State Museum of Natural History, P.O. Box 27647, Raleigh, N.C. 27611.

After more than 4 years of editing field notes, Mr. Lee has given up his position on
the staff of The Chat in order to have more time for field research and preparation of
papers for publication. His interests include the birdlife of North Carolina's offshore
waters, pocosins, and mountains, particularly Grandfather Mountain. As Curator of Birds
at the North Carolina State Museum of Natural History, Mr. Lee will work closely with
the present editors and serve as chairman of the North Carolina Records Committee for
CBC. As Chief of the North Carolina Biological Survey, he will continue preparing a
publication on the distribution of the breeding birds of the state.
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